

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932 Fax: (0161) 205 1047

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Ms. S. Talib. Principal. BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that we have been allocated 50 of our ipads as part of the Oasis Horizons iPad project. These will be given to year 5 – the children in 5P will all be allocated a device and then the remaining 20 will be allocated to the families in year 5 who had requested a device at the start of lockdown. This will mean if you currently have an ipad at home which has been loaned to you by the school, this ipad will need to be returned before we can allocate your child with their brand new device. We are due to get a further 50 ipads which will be given out to the remaining year 5 children. This will mean that we will have a whole year group with brand new devices.

All year 5 children will eventually receive a brand new ipad as soon as possible for their own personal use and this will alleviate some of the remote learning issues around devices. The devices remain the property of Oasis Community Learning and must be returned when your child leaves our academy. If your child is in the first 50, you will receive a user agreement to your email address along with an Urdu translation (in the form of a voiceover) and instructions for collection. The class teacher will go through the child expectations during the Y5 live check in on Monday.

When we have the full roll out of the Horizon project in June, I truly believe that this will revolutionise the way children learn and provide much greater equity in education, but it also comes with some risks. We will teach the children internet safety and etiquette and how to look after their iPad (including storage, charging and transporting them back and forward to school), remotely if your child is currently learning at home. We ask you to endorse these behaviours and provide a safe place for your child to put their iPad. Please note that any negligent loss or damage that cannot be repaired may result in you being asked to pay in full for the iPad.

If you have any questions please try the Frequently Asked Questions page at https://www.oasiscommunitylearning.org/education/oasis-horizons/frequently-asked-questions or contact school on 0161 205 1932 or admin@oasistemple.org

Thank you for your support in making this innovative project work.

Mrs Crew
Oasis Leadership













